MARINE CORPS LEAGUE
Howlin” Mad Smith Detachment 592
9" Annual Golf Tournament
IN MEMORY OF
JACK HOPPING, JR & PAUL H KELLOGG
BENT BROOK GOLF COURSE
WEDNESDAY, 18 OCTOBER 2023

INDIVIDUAL GOLF $100.00
HOLE SPONSORSHIP $100.00
NAME OF PLAYERS:
1. 2.
3. 4.

Hole Sponsor Name and Address & How Sign Should Read

Please make tax deductible checks payable to:
Marine Corps League #592

And mail to either:

John Hilmer
1529 4™ St NW
B’ham, AL 35215
hilmerjh3@bellsouth.net

0800 CHECK IN 0900 SHOTGUN START

DONATION RECEIPT: http://birminghammarines.net/DonRecpt2017.pdf
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DONATION RECEIPT

The “Howlin” Mad Smith” Detachment
Of the Marine Corps League of Birmingham, AlabamaEIN: 63-1287863

Donation Receipt from the Howlin’ Mad Smith Detachment of the
Marine Corps League of Birmingham, Alabama

City

State/Province

Zip/Postal Code

Phone

Type of donation

Description

Value

Thank you for your generosity. We appreciate your support!




